
From: Trust Communications  

Sent: 12 May 2017 16:27 
To: UHBristol 

Subject: Message to all staff: Stay vigilant against threat of cyber attack 
Importance: High 

 

 

Dear Colleagues 

Please remain vigilant against the threat of cyber attack 

There is currently a nationwide ransomware outbreak affecting the NHS. This Trust has 

not been affected but it is important that we all remain vigilant. Staff are reminded to 
exercise caution particularly when dealing with emails. 

 Do NOT open any unsolicited emails 
 Do NOT click any links in any emails 

Regards 

IT ServiceDesk  

 

 


